
                   in serving individuals experiencing homelessness on the evening of 
January 25, 2024, by participating in the 2024 Point-in-Time (PIT) count. The PIT count is a
nationwide event that brings together volunteers, community leaders, and street
outreach workers to conduct a census of persons experiencing homelessness.

VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED

email volunteermanager@metrocrestservices.org to register

www.metrocrestservices.org | 972.446.2100 I1145 N. Josey Lane, Carrollton, TX 75006
Metrocrest Services is an equal opportunity provider.

JANUARY 25, 2024
Annual Point in Time Count

Individuals ages 18+ who are comfortable walking at least one-mile are
encouraged to join us.

WHO

WHAT Metrocrest Services will conduct the 2024 PIT count in Addison,
Carrollton, Coppell, and Farmers Branch. Volunteers will work in teams
alongside a street outreach expert to walk designated areas collecting
census data.

WHEN January 25, 2024, at 6 PM 

WHERE Meet at Metrocrest Services for orientation and team assignments
1145 N. Josey Lane, Carrollton, TX 75006

JOIN US

The information collected will help us understand
the extent of homelessness in the Metrocrest area
and provide data on Metrocrest Services’ efforts to
make homelessness rare, brief, and non-recurring. 

SIGN UP TODAY!


